
Copyright © 2021 Boeing Leadership Network

Social Connections
Habitat for Humanity Tom Dodt

1

• Habitat Seattle/King County needs your help this 

winter to continue building safe, stable, affordable 

homes!

• Our construction and repair/resale sites operate 

year-round and the winter can be the toughest 

season for volunteers and homeowners. 

• We are calling on you to keep our projects on track 

during this cold and wet time of year – it’s a great 

time to be freezin’ for a reason! 

• Starting January 2022 through March 2022 there’s 

multiple ways you can get involved, earn rewards, 

and become a Habitat SKC Winter Warrior.

• Sign Up Now to be a Winter Warrior:  

https://www.habitatskc.org/become-a-winter-

warrior/

VOLUNTEER OPS!


